
 
  

Dear Oberlin Faculty and Staff, 
 
Thank you for your unparalleled commitment to our students. As you open doors of 
learning, self-discovery, and transformation through the educational and supportive 
environment you provide, we invite you to also consider investing in the lives of our 
students and one another through your philanthropy. Please join me in making a gift to 
Oberlin. 
 
Through our shared service and philanthropy, we actively promote Oberlin’s values, 
support its mission, and ensure Oberlin remains a force for good in the world -- 
something especially needed during these challenging times. 
 
Making your gift -- in whatever amount is right for your situation -- is easy. 
 
As you know, the College’s open enrollment period for employees begins on Monday, 
October 12, 2020, and continues through Friday, October 30, 2020. During open 
enrollment, you can opt to make a monthly pre-tax, payroll-deduction donation on 
Oberview. Alternatively, you can make a one-time gift securely online. Please choose the 
option that best suits you. 
 
Your participation matters. Your gift, along with others from across campus and across 
the globe, enhances Oberlin College & Conservatory and makes possible the 
transformative experiences shared by our students, faculty, and staff members. 
 
Thank you for your support of Oberlin in spirit, service, and philanthropy. 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Michael P. Grzesiak 
Vice President for Advancement  

    
 

 
 

 
      

  
 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/sc7mmd/o9l5m05/w3qblk
https://t.e2ma.net/click/sc7mmd/o9l5m05/cwrblk

